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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

History Trip to Belgium Information Evening 2024 

 

I would like to thank you for your prompt payment of the deposits and final payments for this trip. 

Both NST (our travel company) and I are incredibly grateful for the speed in which you did this. 

I would like to invite you to an Information Evening regarding the trip to Belgium your child has 

secured a place on.  

 

This will be held on the 10th January 2024 at 5pm and will finish at approximately 6pm. There will be 

time for questions during the evening. 

 

This will be an opportunity for us to provide you with key information on timings, excursions, 

packing tips and general details about the trip that is taking place on the 8th-10th February 2024. 

 

You can also ask any questions you may have about the trip and your child’s place on it. 

If you are unable to make this, please email me (g.hartley@portland.outwood.com) and I will 

ensure I send over the details to you so you are not missing out. This information will also be put 

onto the Belgium Google Classroom that your child is a part of. 

 

I look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Gabrielle Hartley 

Teacher of History 


